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140 E Ferrell St – PO Box 623 – South Hill, VA  23970 
Phone (434) 447-7375 – Fax (434) 447-4424 

 
CMH Physician Services, LLC – Orthopedics Office would like to take this opportunity 
to welcome you to our practice.  Our physicians are specially trained in orthopedics, 
which deals with injuries and diseases of bones and joints. 
 
Please arrive 15 minutes prior to your appointment if you are unable to complete the 
registration process through our Patient Portal.  If you register through our Patient Portal, 
please arrive 10 minutes prior to your appointment.   
 
If you need to reschedule or cancel your appointment please give our office a call at least 
24 hours in advance.  If you do not call to cancel your appointment, you will be charged a 
$50.00 no-show fee and you will be required to pay this before you can make another 
appointment.   
 
Here are a few items that you will need to complete and/or bring to your appointment… 
 

• Complete the Patient Registration and Health History Form on-line through our 
Patient Portal at:   vcu-cmh.org/vcu-orthopedic-service/   If you do not have 
internet access you will need to complete paperwork prior to being seen. 

• Please bring all medication bottles or an updated list of meds with you to all of 
your appointments.  If you bring a list, you must have the name of the medicine, 
the dosing (mg or ml), and the number of times per day you take them. 

• Please bring a picture ID (driver’s license works best) to your first appointment. 
• Please bring your insurance cards and co-payment.  If you do not have this you 

will be rescheduled. 
• Please check with your insurance company to see if they require you to have a 

referral/authorization to be seen.  If you do require one, we will not be able to see 
you without the appropriate referral/authorization number and you may have to be 
rescheduled. 

• If you are a self-pay patient (no insurance), you will have to sign a payment 
agreement before being seen.  You will also be required to pay a $120.00 payment 
to your account at your first visit. 

• If your child will be accompanied by anyone other than the parent or legal 
guardian, we must have in writing that the person bringing him/her has 
permission to treat and make decisions on behalf of the parent/legal guardian for 
the child.   This person must also be 18 or older. 

• If you had x-rays or MRI’s taken anywhere, other than CMH, you will need to 
bring them with you. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 434-447-7375. 
 
Again, we wish to welcome you to our practice. 
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